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Weekly newsletter                                        November 18, 2011
Reading

   This week we took the Unit 2 Theme test for reading.  The students read stories and answered questions, wrote a short piece, and corrected grammar and spelling mistakes in a piece of writing.  I was very proud of their scores and hard work!  

      After our Thanksgiving break, the students will read By the Shores of Silver Lake. 
Spelling

    We will not have a spelling list next week, due to our very short week.  Spend time reading together in place of studying spelling. (
English

    We have finished working with singular and plural possessive nouns.                We’ve also been working on a descriptive writing piece. We will finish with our final copy next week.

Science

     We have completed our lesson on energy.  We have one more lesson to cover and we’ll be reviewing for the chapter 11 test.  We have learned a lot of new and interesting information.
Social Studies

     We continue to learn about the geography of the United States.  We’re learning about the hemispheres, political boundaries, and relative and absolute location of the USA. Next we’ll be looking at physical and human characteristics, including landform, bodies of water, climate, and vegetation.
Math
     Be sure to continue to study the multiplication facts at home with your child!  We are continuing our timed tests each week. Practice, practice, and more practice! 
Teacher Info
    Our first trimester will end Nov. 28th.  The report cards will be handed out and discussed at Parent Conferences.

    Mark your calendars for the following dates:

Nov. 21 - ½ day of school

Conferences 1 - 4 & 5 - 8.

Nov. 23 - 27 Thanksgiving break (
Nov. 28 - 2nd Trimester begins

Dec. 7 - Class field trip to Whiting

Dec.12-13 - Santa Crafters Workshop at Edgerton
Dec. 21 - Class Holiday Party- more details to follow
Dec. 23-Jan 2 - Winter Break (
    I hope you and your family have a wonderful Thanksgiving together.  Please find time to relax and enjoy a good book together!  (






At conferences next week, we will discuss your child’s report card and their academic progress.  For parent-teacher conferences, please bring any questions, concerns, or assignments you may wish to discuss.  I’m looking forward to meet with each of you Monday. (                                      























